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April 4, 2023 

 

Sent Via Electronic Correspondence Only 

 

  Joint Legislative Budget Committee  

  Hans.Hemann@sen.ca.gov  

 

  Legislative Analyst’s Office (LAO) 

  Anita.Lee@lao.ca.gov 

 

  Department of Finance 

  Amy.Jarvis@dof.ca.gov 

 

Reference: AB 199 Revenue Impact Report for Fiscal Years 2018-19 through 2020-

21 from Criminal Justice Fees Eliminated in AB 177 

 

Dear Mr. Hemann, Ms. Lee, and Ms. Jarvis: 

 

Please find attached the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors (Board) submission 

of the above referenced report. As required by Government Code section 29554(e), the 

attached report details the actual revenue lost from each individual fee repealed by Chapter 

257 of the Statutes of 2021 (AB 177) for each of the three most recent full fiscal years that 

the County of Santa Barbara collected this revenue prior to the enactment of AB 177. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Das Williams, Chair 

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 

 

Enclosure: AB 199 Revenue Impact Report for Fiscal Years 2018-19 through 2020-21 

from Criminal Justice Fees Eliminated in AB 177 

 

CC: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 

 

DAS WILLIAMS 
First District, Chair 

LAURA CAPPS 
Second District 

JOAN HARTMANN 
Third District 

BOB NELSON 
Fourth District 

STEVE LAVAGNINO 
Fifth District, Vice Chair 

 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

County Administration Building 

105 East Anapamu Street 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

Telephone: (805) 568-2190 

www.countyofsb.org 

 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
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